
Community Notice for February 2022 
HAVE A VOICE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 

The Village Council meets the Third Monday of each month at 5:30 PM.  We look forward to seeing  

In the event you have an after-hour water emergency, please 

contact Mike Keesler, Public Works Supervisor @ 269-757-2858. If you 

get his voice mail, please leave a detailed message including your name, 

address, callback number and a brief description of your problem and he 

will return your call. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Electronic Bank Transfers 
 Are available through the Village to pay your utility payments.  Your payment would 

be removed from your account between the 8th and 10th of the month. For more 

information  

Contact Shawn or Kathy at 461-6173. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Berrien County Animal Shot Clinic on February 27th from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

It will be held at the Eau Claire Fire Dept. located@ 6265 W. Main St. Eau Claire, 

Mi. 49111 

You can preregister at www.berriencounty.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.berriencounty.org/


.   

2022 Berrien County Recycling Events are currently being 

organized and scheduled. 

 

 

 
For more information you can go to 

www.berriencounty.org/recycle  

Main Street Burger will be opening in early March!! 

Spring is right around the corner!! 

 
 

 

The Eau Claire Village has contacted the State of Michigan Rural Water to 

conduct a rate study for water and sewer for the week of February 21, 2022. The 

study is to double check our rates in order to satisfy the USDA water and sewer 

bonds. 

 

Inserted in this month utility bill is the water resolution that was established 

in September 21, 2015. Also, the sanitation went up so there will be an 

increase of .25 effective April 01, 2022 
 

http://www.berriencounty.org/recycle

